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We are deeply saddened by the loss of Lion Air Flight JT 610. We extend our heartfelt condolences and
sympathies to the families and loved ones of those on board.

e We are taking every measure to fully understand all aspects of this accident, working closely with the

investigating team and all regulatory authorities involved.

e We are confident in the safety of the 737 MAX. Safety remains our top priority and is a core value for

everyone at Boeing.

¢ While we can’t discuss specifics of an on-going investigation, we have provided two updates for our

operators around the world that re-emphasize existing procedures for these situations



